LIFE School Newsletter



New Clubs for Trimester 2

Our school is now trying to have different clubs every trimester, the ones we will be running out now, are: arts and crafts, just dance, comics art, and ornithology. We are sure that our students will enjoy them.



Garage Sale



Our parent teacher conferences were not an exeption for our ASB to collect some money through their awesome idea of a garage sale where teachers donated some items for them to sell. They have a lot of projects in mind for our school, and want to make them come true.

Book Buzz - Student Assembly

During our assembly with students of all grades, we had a lot of things to highlight, like the people who's birthdays were during the month of November, our students from 9th. and 2nd. grade were able to show us what our second pillar "The Human Family" is about. Also one of the activities that our library commitee had for us, was "The Book Buzz" in which every student in school was invited to share a nice drawing representing their favorite book and share a little bit of what they liked the most about it and encourage other students on reading that same book or a different one.





Holiday Play



Our last event of the year was finally a success. We had the participation of all our staff and students, who made all this possible. From the preparations to cleaning our school when the event ended, we did everything with great enthusiasm. It was tiring but we had fun preparing everything to make it an unforgettable night for all our students and of course the parents. We had a large number of donations for our raffle prizes that we do annually, which is always in order to raise the funds that our school needs. We are happy to have ended the year with so many beautiful moments to remember and with the well-deserved rest that we can now enjoy.





Staff Spotlight

Ms. Rachel Weight

5th. Grade Teacher



Rachel Weight is originally from California, where she double-majored in Socio Economics and Politics of Latin American and Spanish at UC Santa Barbara. She started her teaching career at a classical academy, where she taught middle school Latin, Spanish, and Drama. Rachel has also taught English in Brazil and most recently first and fourth grade in Hong Kong. In her fourteen years of teaching she has developed a passion for making grammar fun, project-based inquiry learning, and using digital tools and games to enhance learning. Outside of school, Rachel's favorite things are meeting new people, baking treats, reading, playin guitar, hiking, and traveling. Rachel is incredibly excited to return to Guatemala - a country where she spent time backpacking in 2008 - and getting to know the community of LIFE School.

I love teaching because you get to spark curiosity in students, explain life's mysteries, guide them towards becoming good people, and there is nothing like seeing a lightbulb moment when they finally understand something difficult. I had so many teachers who looked out for me and encouraged me and I'm proud to be a part of this profession.

-Ms. Weight

